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Update on Thule Power  

We are pleased to announce that Thule has received the completion plan for Thule Power from 
the MIS yard. The plan states delivery of the rig on 18 February 2009.  

We are also pleased to announce that MIS and Thule have signed a project credit facility that 
secures the financing to complete Thule Power.     

For further inquiries, please contact:  

Chairman Mr. Hans Eirik Olav on +47 9341 2907 or 
CEO Mr. Peter K. Gjessing on +47 6720 3950. 


